
  

Dear Parent(s)/Carers, 

After-School Cookery Club - Summer Term 

After the Easter Holidays, Dropmore Infant School will once again be offering an after school 

cookery club. The course will be run by Miss Gerrish and Mrs Aldridge. Due to high demand, 

the club will be split into two 5-week courses, one before and one after half term. The first 

course will run from Wednesday 28th April until Wednesday 26th May and the second 

course will run from Wednesday 9th June until Wednesday 7th July. Please see below for 

further information.  

• The club will consist of alternative sweet and savoury weeks. During sweet weeks 
we will be learning the art of pastry, cake mixes, batters and decorations. We'll be 
making a variety of different dinners for savoury weeks as well as some well-known 
finger foods. All food will go home ‘ready to eat’. Vegetarian is always available. 
Both courses will use the same menu.  
 

• The lessons will run from the end of the school day until 4.15pm.  
 

• The cost of each 5-week course is £40. Payment will be requested via BACS on 
confirmation of your child’s place and the course going ahead. A minimum of 12 
children are required to run each course with a maximum of 15. Places will be given 
on a first come first served basis, starting in the first half of term. Once 15 places 
are reached, places will be allocated in the second half of term. Please note, 
previous allocations will not be taken into consideration as we start a new term.  
 

• All ingredients are provided, but please remember to send your child in with a 
container to take their food home in.  
 

• Safety is of paramount importance at all times. Please be aware that [cutlery] 
knives/peelers/graters and electric hobs will be used on a regular basis by the 
children after initial safety demonstrations and with close supervision. Ovens will be 
managed by adults only.  

 

To apply for a place or for more information please contact 
rachelscreativecooking@gmail.com. 
 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Gerrish  
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